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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
A590 Backbarrow Gateways - pedestrian crossing improvements 
 
We’re writing to inform you that we’ll shortly be starting work on the A590 at 
Backbarrow. 
 
Our work involves installing new safety signs, pedestrian presence sensors and new 
road studs. The aim of the scheme is to enhance safety for pedestrians using the 
crossing, while also improving signage for road users.  
 
To enable us to safely carry out our work we’ll be installing temporary traffic signals, 
which will be in place throughout the scheme. Work is set to start at 7pm Monday 21 
March 2022 for around 7 weeks.  
 
We’ll be carrying out our work overnight, working from 7pm Monday until 6am Saturday. 
We will not be working at weekends and all traffic management will be removed ahead 
of the bank holidays.  
 
Our work can be noisy, but we’ll be following industry best practice to reduce it as much 
as possible. Nonetheless, we’d like to apologise in advance for any disturbance this 
may cause you.  
 
We always aim to work to schedule, but unforeseen circumstances, such as bad 
weather, mean slight changes can occur at short notice. 
 
Brow Edge Road residents - vehicle access 
While the traffic management is in place, vehicle access to your properties will remain 
as normal. However, when leaving your property please await instruction from a 
marshal to ensure you pass safely through the traffic management.  
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If you have any queries regarding access during the work, please speak to a member of 
staff on site. 
 
How to find out more  
If you have further queries relating to this work please e-mail 
info@nationalhighways.co.uk or telephone our Customer Contact Centre on 0300 1235 
000.   
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
James Gardner 
James Gardner 
Project Manager 
  


